

OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

505 Ramapo Valley Road, Mahwah, NJ 07430-1680 Phone (201) 684-7610 Fax (201) 684-7960 www.ramapo.edu/board

Board of Trustees October 2015 Meeting Recap

The Ramapo College Board of Trustees met on October 5, 2015. Following a moment of silence in recognition of the passing of Myron "Mike" Adler, long-time friend and advocate of the College, the Board took the following actions:

Approved the Board of Trustees slate of officers through to September 2016 as follows: George C. Ruotolo, Jr., Chair; William F. Dator, Vice Chair; David G. Schlussel, Secretary.

Approved the list of August 2015 graduates.

Approved the designation of the College greenhouse as the "Dr. Joseph Dallon Greenhouse."

Further, the Board specially recognized the contributions of the late Professor Dallon and presented his family with a commemorative gift and signed resolution.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Trustees will take place at 5:30/7:00 p.m. on Monday, December 7, 2015 in Trustees Pavilion.

For more information about the Ramapo College Board of Trustees, please visit www.ramapo.edu/board or contact Brittany Goldstein, Chief of Staff & Board Liaison, at (201)684-7609 or bwillial@ramapo.edu.